
Midlands East Area Support Group Spring 2016
We finished 2015 with a Christmas Show at Runington ,Nottinghamshire, much enjoyed by all especially the children who had a lot of fun dressing up. 

Two Mini Christmas celebrations were held in different counties,  enabling us to meet up with Fell supporters we hadn`t seen for awhile.
We shall start 2016 with our points Awards dinner on 12th March at 7pm at the new venue, the Greyhound Inn at Lutterworth.  Fabulous rosettes to be won and a new trophy for children donated by Audrey Spencer in memory of her Fell Pony Bess .Our Eileen Davis trophy will also be awarded.

We are very lucky to have our three Fell and Friends Shows again this year at Gotham They are often an introduction to Fells for children. Our first In Hand Qualifier for the Boy Blue Championship will be at the show held on 12th June.  

Sandringham Show and the Southern breed Show are both in our area and are highlights for Fell Pony enthusiasts. The second Boy Blue qualifier, will be held at Sandringham. 
Dates

12.03.16 Points Awards dinner Greyhound Inn at Lutterworth 7pm
             contact Isabel Meadows tungu5ka1@sky.com
1.05.16 Gotham Show contact Christine Poole 0781 7442293

7.05.16 Sandringham Fell and Dales Show followed by ride round estate next day contact Jean    Bateson  07969 084120

12.06.16 Gotham Show contact Christine Poole 0781 7442293 Boy Blue qualifier.

26.06.16 Blaston Show rosettes for best Fell. Contact secretary@blaston show.co.uk

11.09.16 Southern Breed Show contact Georgina Blair 07796685992 
We are hoping to arrange a visit to The Museum of the Horse, Tuxford, Nottinghamshire, date to be announced. 

 Contacts

Convenor Kate Merry, bkmerry@gmail.com, 01788823215

Treasurer Denise Brown denise@db-limited.co.uk
Membership Janet Copeland 01509 856298 ,
Newsletter Nic Brierley nic.shortland@yahoo.com
Performance Awards Isabel Meadows tungu5a1@sky.com 

